
 

 

17 June 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
WEEKLY UPDATE 
 
Thank you to all the Y10 parents who attended the “Drop-in” session last night.  I hope that parents 
now feel they are armed with the knowledge and tools on how to support their son’s through the 
next year.  We will look to hold more evenings like this as we go into the new academic year. 
 
Next week begins the mocks for Y10’s.  They have all had a revision strategy session led by Mr Godden 
this week which should help with their preparation and revision techniques.  The mock timetable has 
been adjusted slightly and it is attached to this letter as well as being available on the website.  I 
strongly encourage that you support your son with his revision by asking him questions using his class 
notes, revision guides, revision resources and Kemnal Keys.  We wish all our Y10’s the best of luck for 
the next few weeks. 
 
We invite all parents of students in Y7, Y8 and Y9 to attend an Information Evening on 
Thursday 23 June 2022 from 5.00pm to 6.00pm.  We want to present to you what we are currently 
doing to support your child’s learning and wellbeing as well as this being a great opportunity for me 
to meet with you.   
 
You will know from previous correspondence that the College strongly advocates any resource or 
strategy for supporting the mental health of our students.  Attached are details of a parent support 
service that allows a 30-minute consultation with practitioners for guidance and advice. 
 
As previously advertised last week, our Y8’s “Safety Workshop” did not take place and was postponed 
by the external providers due to unforeseen circumstances.  We will look to reschedule in the new 
academic year. 
 
All that remains is to wish you a pleasant weekend and enjoy the sunshine. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Ms Emma Wride 
HEAD OF SCHOOL 


